

## **TOWN OF FAIRFAX** STAFF REPORT **November 6, 2013**

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Michele Gardner, Town Clerk &

SUBJECT: Traffic Impact Permit for 2001 Sir Francis Drake Blvd. for a combination Chevron Gas

Station/Express Mile convenience store – continued to December 4<sup>th</sup> meeting per

Applicant's request

## RECOMMENDATION

Continue the item to the December 4<sup>th</sup> Town Council meeting

## DISCUSSION

The applicant has requested this item be continued to the December meeting, as he will be out of town on the date of the November meeting.

## **FISCAL IMPACT**

None